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          Tuesday 16th May 2023 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5,   

 

Bexley selection test 2023 (for entry to grammar school in September 2024)   

 

We would like to inform you that the Bexley selection test will be held week commencing 

11th September 2023. Children will sit two test papers on the same morning or afternoon. The 

test center will be in one of the four grammar schools in Bexley.   

 

 The two test papers will each contain a mixture of questions on verbal ability and 

comprehension, mathematical problem solving and non-verbal reasoning. The tests will be 

divided into timed sections of questions, and a CD soundtrack will be played with instructions 

and timings. The London Borough of Bexley is planning to deliver the Bexley Selection Test in 

September 2023 in the usual format they have operated in the past.   

 

Parents must register their child online in order to sit the test. The link to the registration form is 

available on the Bexley selection test webpage www.bexley.gov.uk/selectiontests. 

Registration opened on today, Monday 15th May 2023 and the closing date for registration is 

30th June 2023. Late registration will not be accepted.   

 

Parents who register their child will receive an email informing them of the date, time and 

location of the test session. Results will also be sent by email and should be received by 

parents by 17th October.  

 

A leaflet providing more information relating to this year’s Bexley selection test is available to 

download at https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/selection-

tests/register-secondary-selection-test/bexley-selection-test/information-for-parents 

 

 Please note that the Kent selection test registration process is completely separate from the 

Bexley test and parents should contact Kent County Council for more information. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
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